
 

 

ABFSE/Hilgenfeld  

Summer Curriculum Review Workshop  

2023 

Each year a portion of the ABFSE curriculum undergoes review. This review process has been 

graciously supported by a grant from the Hilgenfeld Family Foundation for Mortuary Education. 

In 2023, curriculum review will be hosted by Lake Washington Institute of Technology from 

June 2-4. These outlines will be subject of the review: 

•  Embalming 

•  Chemistry 

•  Funeral Service Psychology 

 

Volunteers are sought to participate in this process. Educators with experience teaching these 

subject areas are asked to apply. ABFSE Curriculum Committee will select the participants from 

the resumes received.  

 

ABFSE covers the cost of lodging and meals for participants. Travel expenses are the 

responsibility of the participants. 

 

This is an excellent learning and professional development experience for participants and offers 

an opportunity to share your expertise. 

 

Practitioner representation is also an important part of the process. Representatives from NFDA, 

NFDMA, CANA and The Conference typically participate in the review process as well.  

 

Interested candidates are encouraged to submit a brief resume indicating relevant professional 

and teaching experience by March 31, 2023. 

 

Resumes should be submitted via email to the ABFSE office c/o of Trudy or to Cody Lopasky, 

Curriculum Committee Chair. 

• Trudy Ellmore Trellmore@abfse.org 

• Cody Lopasky c.lopasky@commonwealth.edu  
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